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This program is a retaliation tax in arrears, highly unethical for a government to
choose winners and losers politicizing activities that weren't given a chance to
comply. It is deeming them guilty without a lawful base, making it unconstitutional.
Taxing entities in arrears for 30 years is tyranny at its finest. It is also double taxation,
after these entities have also purchased credits in compliance with "cap and trade".
This bill belongs in the garbage. | strongly oppose this bill.



